
 

 
 
 
Message from the Headteacher: 
 

Our thoughts are with the residents of Pontypridd and the surrounding areas following the 
severe floods over the weekend. As a school we are trying to identify those families & pupils 
who require our assistance. 
If you have been directly affected by the floods, then please contact the relevant Head of 
School. We will then coordinate individual support to you and your child / children before 
the start of the new half term. 
 

Lower School, Mrs E. Howards:  
elin.howard@gartholwg.cymru 
 

Middle School, Mrs Y. Bradberry:  
yazmin.bradberry@gartholwg.cymru 
 

Upper School, Mrs K. Adsett:  
katherine.adsett@gartholwg.cymru 
 

Senior School, Mr Ll. Evans:  
llyr.evans@gartholwg.cymru 
 
Kindest regards, 
 

Mr T. Edwards. 
Headteacher. 
 
 

 


